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Dear Provider, 

Re: UBC Student Health Policy for Antigen Administration 

The University of British Columbia Student Health Service is willing to undertake administration of 
a prescribed course of antigen injections for UBC students for the convenience of the student.   

In order to take on this role, we require a request from the prescribing physician to transfer the 
responsibility for this therapy to Student Health Service. We also require the specific orders for the 
antigen series along with a consultation note. 

1) Transfer of care note stating: “I request to transfer the responsibility for antigen

administration to UBC Student Health”

2) Copy of the allergists’ consultation report

3) Antigen serum and dosing instructions, schedule, and parameters

4) Instructions to re-order serums and turn around time

5) Health History

Once we have received this documentation, the patient should book an appointment with our 
provider by calling 604-822-7011 x 0. 

Respectfully, 

Student Health Service 
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